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After looking through the update I was sent by email ,I do not see any consideration being given to the extra noise
pollution that will be created by the extra flights, the environmental impact in terms of CO2 emissions, or the environmental
impact in terms of pollution . We cannot justify more flights while we are actually in a climate emergency and needing to
reach net zero CO2 by 2030. I see nothing here that is considering this


